


CITY OF LEEDS
Minutes
Special Meeting
10:00 AM 
 October 29th, 2020

A special meeting was held on Wednesday, April 29th, 2020, at Leeds City Hall.  Nick Parslow called the meeting to order at 10:00 AM via teleconference. Councilmembers Rob Nelsen, Kris Larson, and Patrick Streyle also joined the meeting via teleconference.  Present at City Hall was Auditor Kari Follman, and employees Jacob Eback and Alan Lundstrom joined by phone. Councilmember Kyle Nelsen was absent. 

Streyle made a motion to approve the cost-sharing of a Benson County Water Board project to clean out aq drainage channel south of Lake Ibsen.  The project is estimated to cost a maximum of $20,000.00.  The City of Leeds agrees to pay for 25% of the project with a maximum of $5000.00.  Larson seconded the motion, and the motion carried unanimously.

 A motion to approve minutes for a special meeting held on August 12th, 2020, with corrections was made by Streyle.  Rob Nelsen seconded the motion.  The motion carried unanimously.    

Altering the city fee schedule to add license fee for off-sale liquor and beer was tabled until the next regular meeting. 


 The meeting was adjourned at 10:15 AM.  
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Mayor
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Kari Follman

City Auditor


